
WEEK 13 MESSAGE for ENGLISH I-1st Period (Week of NOV 2nd –NOV 6th) 

Dear Students & Parents, 

I hope this message finds you safe & sound!  It was great to see all of the friendly faces at Trunk or Treat!  
Also, lots of crazy weather this past week, and personally I am looking forward to a calmer week ahead!  
Please read this informaAon carefully as there are some important details below. 

1. ATTENTION:   

➢ Please review Mrs. Vereyken’s Sunday email for important informaAon. 

➢ STUDENTS—make sure that you are working through the course MODULES page.  Do not work 
through the “To Do” list or the Canvas Calendar because these areas do not show all of the weekly 
assignments.  

2.  UPCOMING ASSESSMENTS:   

➢ Wordly Wise Lesson 7  Tuesday, November 3rd, from 9:00AM-11:59PM 

➢ This test/quiz must be completed during the tesPng window; there is no extension of Pme for 
tests unless an excused absence. 

3.   CANVAS CONFERENCE:   

Our Canvas Conference is ENGLISH I-1st Period Tuesday, November 3rd @ 9:00AM   

During this week’s conference we will discuss the Ac#on reading assignments from last week and those for 
this week, and then we will review our Lesson 7 vocabulary before students take the test. I encourage all 
students to aUend and parAcipate in this live instrucAon. 

4. Be sure to log into your school email and Canvas each day.  You should work on Block classes Mon-
Wed-Fri and work on Period classes Tues-Thurs.  Using a calendar will help you stay on track, and this is 
the best way to avoid MISSING ASSIGNMENTS!  For Term 2 students will not be able to turn in 
assignments aLer the weekly 11:59pm Sunday deadline unless they have an excused absence.      

5.  Remember to email techsupport@cgsnc.org will any technical or computer issue.  Please email 
canvasassistance@cgsnc.org if there is an issue within Canvas.   The “Ge`ng Started in Canvas” module 
for all classes should address the most common features for navigaAon, work compleAon, and submi`ng 
assignments.   

If you have pictures for the October contests, please send them to me ASAP.  As always, please let me 
know if you have any quesAons.   

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Wilson 
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